
 
 
 
 

Dear Councillor Swift, 
 

RE: West Yorkshire Joint Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee  
 

Many thanks for your recent letter, received on 23 October 2017. 
 

Apologies for the slight delay in providing a formal reply; however work has been 
progressing to finalise arrangements for the next meeting of the West Yorkshire Joint 
Health and Overview and Scrutiny Committee (WYJHOSC). I am pleased to confirm 
this will be held on Tuesday, 28 November 2017 at 2:00pm, Leeds Civic Hall. 
 

Quite separately, I recently received details from representatives from the West 
Yorkshire and Harrogate Health and Care Partnership (WYHHCP); which presents an 
update around the Stroke Care Programme, including details of a report due to be 
considered by the West Yorkshire and Harrogate Joint Committee (of the 11 Clinical 
Commissioning Groups) at its meeting on 7 November 2017.  I have enclosed a copy of 
these details for your information.   
 

I have also enclosed a copy of a letter sent to all members of the WYJHOSC, which 
confirms the proposed meeting arrangements and includes details of the substantive 
matters likely to be considered.  Confirmation of the agenda and associated reports will 
be published in advance of the meeting and will be available on the Leeds City Council 
website, in line with the statutory requirements.  If helpful, I can ensure you receive 
formal notification of the meeting agenda on publication.  
  

I trust these details are helpful; but should you have any queries or need any further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me.     

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Councillor Helen Hayden 
Chair, Scrutiny Board (Adults and Health),   

 

Cc Councillor Rebecca Charlwood, Chair of Leeds Health and Wellbeing Board  
 

Encl. 

 

Councillor Tim Swift 
Leader of Council 
Calderdale Council 
Leader’s Office 
Town Hall  
Halifax 
HX1 1UJ 

                                              

Councillor Helen Hayden 
Chair, Scrutiny Board (Adults and Health) 

3rd Floor (East) 
Civic Hall 

LEEDS    
LS1 1UR 
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